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One of my greatest honors as a State Senator is to recognize the men and women who have

served with distinction in the United States Armed Forces. Each year, I look forward to

recognizing service member from across my district through my Veterans Recognition

Program. Since being elected to the New York State Senate in 2017, I have had the

opportunity to recognize hundreds of veterans from across the 54th Senate District. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/pamela-helming
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/veterans-recognition-program


I hope you will consider nominating a veteran for this special recognition. Nominations can

be made by completing this webform, and all nominees must reside within the 54th New

York State Senate District. All nominated veterans will be celebrated in a special ceremony

on October 30th at Fort Hill Performing Arts Center in Canandaigua. 

As a daughter of a U.S. Air Force veteran and the mother-in-law of a West Point graduate

who served as a U.S. Army Green Beret, I am eternally grateful for the commitment and

sacrifice of our veterans and military families. 

For more information or to request a nomination form, please contact Senator Helming’s

District Office at (315) 568-9816 or helming@nysenate.gov. Details can also be found on

Senator Helming’s website at helming.nysenate.gov.
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